
Year 2 Learning Letter

Friday 9th July

What will we be learning about in the next two weeks:
In English, we will be finishing our adventure stories and then revising some grammar points in the 

last week.

In Maths we will be finishing our unit of work on temperature and then enjoying some fun Ready to 

Progress lessons

In R.E. we will be finishing our unit on Islam 

In P.S.H.E we will be finishing our ‘Changing Me’ topic. 

In Science we will be finishing our unit about living things and their habitats.

In Topic we will be finishing our learning about hot and cold places around the world.

As this is our last learning letter this year, we would like to say a huge thank you to you and 

the children for working so hard and showing such great resilience in this challenging year.   It 

has been an absolute pleasure to work with such happy, motivated and keen children. We wish 

them every success for Year 3.                      

Mrs Tubb, Mr Smith, Mrs Wright, Mrs Lucas and Mrs Ogston.

Bug Hotel
We have now built our bug hotels at both Brockham and Leigh and we had great fun doing this. Here 

are some photos of our creations.


